Friends of the Scotts Valley Library Meeting 4/10/24, 630-8pm

In attendance: Jeanne O’Grady, Jutta Perry, Marc Winquist, Sylvia Lee, Roxanne
Dwyer, Peppy Woll, June Langhoff, Michele Mize, Susan Ady, Sheryl Andersen,
Laura Landreth, Barbara Stockimeir, Amy Fabbro, Nancy Diaz

Welcome from Jeanne

Approval of minutes from 3/13/24 meeting

Treasurers report from Marc....30,000.00 in CD and 7,611.15 in regular account,
all earning 4%.

President’s report...leadership meeting postponed until 4/12, need volunteer
hours from March.

Scotts Valley events since last meeting;

Pages and Popcorn, reported by June, a success for 1st event, 31 attended, a
good discussion on Strangers on a Train. Need to get a new topic and see what
best day and time will work for the venue. Families, teenagers???? Need a
leader for this event to get discussion going.

Art Show....paintings by Myra Eastman, just hung by Margaret and friends...
Storybook Stroll, Barbara. Book decided on is RAIN by Anders Holmer. June 1
for at least 1 month, need to get pages laminated, possibly at main library.
Summer Reading Program, Barbara...Raz and Emily on are working on 3
programs: Nor Cal Bats, Magic Lantern Theater (both in Fireside Room) and the
Jungle James program at the Theater. They are working with the Theater for our
use, performances and pricing TBA.

Adult Art Program - Isabelle Contreras, artist, who will be the next contributor
July-September, will have a workshop for teens, 100.00 stipend for materials
approved. Raz is checking on access to materials, drawing tablets and digital
drawing tools. Dates TBA.

Children’s Book Talk, June is checking with artist of the papier machete animals
to do a talk in early November. Beth Gripenstraw is the artist and she has a book

coming out, Lou’s Adventures, She will bring lots of props with her talk, with



photo opportunities. Ages for talk to be determined. It was suggested that
bookmarks be made then also.

Book Sale May 4, 10-3, reported by Sheryl. Need staffing for both Friday set up
(12-5) and Saturday. Sheryl will send out sign ups. She also suggested Thrift
books for our leftover copies.

Game Zone on Wednesdays for teens. Emily reported that the attendance was
smaller than hoped, but the interest is building. Will go thru July, snack
allocations 150.00 max for April and also for May. May need more funds for
snacks as the interest builds.

June would love help with the newsletter, please contact her.

No updates on the Giving tree, per Roxanne.

Report from staff meeting on 4/10-Raz requested that we fund 2 bike locks to
loan out to teens, that was approved by all.

FSCPL BOARD meeting from Marc, positions still not filled for Director and
Admin staff.

Summer Reading program at branches, not yet decided where, include crafts.
If you want to add anything to the monthly newsletter, contact Janis,

president@fscbl.org.

Monies donated from SC CARES to libraries for laptops.

Submitted by Nancy Diaz, 4/11/24
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